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For some time, the United States Coast Guard has been utilizing a standard form (CG 
835) to memorialize the results of inspections it conducts at both regulated facilities and 
aboard vessels calling at ports.  
 
Very recently, however, USCG launched new forms (CG 835F and CG 835V), which will 
have independent application to facility and vessel-specific (marine) inspections 
conducted by that agency. While CG 835F appears to present a rather blank slate, CG 
835V appears to allow closer harmony with global port state control mandates. Examples 
of the new forms appear below.  
 

     


